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Raglan members & the
broader community are
invited to enter our FREE

exhibition
During the lockdown period most of us will

have had time to reflect how this event has

affected us.  It will have had a different

impact on each and every one of us.  Some

sailing through it with not really much

change to their lives and some experiencing

a huge change.  Why not use this exhibition

to show us your creativity during this period

in our lives.

We have re-opened!
We are so excited to be
finally open again.  We
are a COVID safe
environment. 

COVID-19 Lockdown
Exhibition.  Open to
members & anyone in
our LGA.

Art in Miniatures
Exhibition opening
Saturday 15th August
2020.

Kosciuszko to the
Monaro.  Exhibition by
Fiona Smith & Charlotte
Whitby. Opening
Saturday 22nd August
2020.

COVID-19

Lockdown

Exhibition

½ Year Raglan Memberships $15 single

Natalie Power & Phillip
Frankcombe are
currently exhibiting.








